
 

 

SYSTEM NOTICE – SEZ ONLINE SYSTEM 

 

No.: NDML/SEZ Online/2021/46           Date: 11th October 2021 

 

User Group: All SEZ Units, Developers, Co-developers 

 
Subject: Transmission of MEIS shipping bills from NSDL 
 
 
SEZ Online System has been electronically submitting the details of all SEZ Shipping Bills 
with DGFT where MEIS claim declaration is made by the exporter. Further, MEIS scheme has 
been withdrawn by Government of India with effect from 1st January 2021.  
 
DGFT has now advised that SEZ Online may discontinue sharing of such MEIS SBs with 
DGFT. Accordingly, SEZ SBs will not be shared with DGFT where MEIS claim is made. This 
is for information.  
 
If you have any queries pertaining to Shipping Bills prior to 1st Jan 2021, you may write to us 
at sezinfo@nsdl.co.in keeping DGFT helpdesk in loop. 
 
This is for your kind information. 
 
SEZ Online 


